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This Bulletin is to inform Market Participants, that following the failure to cutover to the new Central 

Systems Production environment, we are rolling back to the current Central Systems Production 

environment.  

 

The Central Systems will not be available until around 13:00 today in order to facilitate the rollback.  The 

CMA will issue an email to notify Participants as soon as the Central Systems is available. 

 

The September 2011 Central Systems Software Release will now be delayed and will not take place on 6 

October as provisionally scheduled.  The cutover to the new Central Systems environment is a 

requirement for deploying this Software Release. 

 

The CMA will circulate a Bulletin when new dates for these deployments are confirmed. 

 

 

Regards 

 

Gary 

 

Market Design and Systems Manager 

Central Market Agency Ltd 

Enterprise House, Springkerse Business Park, Stirling, FK7 7UF 

 

 


